From: becky.mansfield@gmail.com; on behalf of; Becky Mansfield [mansfield.32@osu.edu]
Sent: Wed 7/30/2008 4:40 PM
Subject: Re: concurrence for Stats 662
Hi Sophia,

Yes, the Geography department is fine with having Stats add our courses as potential prerequisites for their course!  

By the way, could you add me to your primary list of addresses for sending out concurrence requests (except for graduate only courses)?  It would probably make things go more smoothly and quickly.

Thanks,
Becky

